May 1, 2018

County of St. Paul
5015 49 Avenue
St. Paul, AB

TOA 3A4

Dear Councillors,

On behalf of the President and Directors of Haying in the 30’s we would like to thank you for
your past and present support.

In the past, you have supplied us with gravel and we are inquiring if you are able to do so again.
We are planning to construct a commemorative building to display pictures, thank-yous and
other memorabilia of our past events since inception in 1999.

We would require 40 yards of road gravel for the concrete slab and landscaping of this building.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Henri Gratton
(780) 210-0449
grathenr@sperd.ca



